
Elmer, Linda 

From: D'Amato, Michael
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2007 12:20 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: Rivianna
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7/10/2007

for file 
  

Alderman Michael S. D'Amato 
3rd District, City of Milwaukee(Wisconsin) 
200 E. Wells Street, 53202 
414.286.3447 
mdamat@milwaukee.gov  

  
 

From: Lyle Balistreri [mailto:bldgtrds@execpc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2007 8:59 AM 
To: Hines Jr., Willie 
Cc: D'Amato, Michael; Hamilton, Ashanti; Donovan, Robert; Bob Schultz; Bohl, James; Witkowiak, James; Davis 
Sr., Joe; Dudzik, Joseph; McGee Jr., Michael; Murphy, Michael; Puente, Robert; Witkowski, Terry; Zielinski, Tony; 
Wade, Willie 
Subject: Rivianna 
 
Alderman Hines: 
  
I understand there is an effort led by Aderman Baumann to table the Rivianna project.  I strongly urge that you 
support the project and work for its approval.   
  
Bob Schultz is a man who insists on diversity and training on his projects.  The project will open up employment 
opportunities for people in your district in construction and in the businesses that will be moving in to the project 
like the hotel that has been proposed.   
  
The homeowners group made all sorts of allegations but could not back up one thing they said.  This is nothing 
but a witch hunt.   
  
This project will be good for the City, good for the fifth District and good for the citizens of the City of Milwaukee.  
Please do not kill this project. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Lyle A. Balistreri, President 
Milwaukee Building and Construction Trades Council


